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Project Name: Westwood Avenue #2308
Construction Plan
POD – 2017 – 00625
Date Received by Public Works: February 9, 2018
Date Comments Complete: February 20, 2018

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plans for POD – 2017 – 00625 – Westwood Avenue #2308 and has the following additional/outstanding comments.
1. Guardrail needs to meet MASH standards adjacent to the Westwood Avenue, Route 197, right-of-way.  Repeat comment.  Determine the length of need due to the hazard and provide the appropriate length of guardrail then the end treatment.  Specify on the plan where the guardrail transitions to end treatment.  GR-7 is no longer an acceptable end treatment.  Evaluate MGS-4 to transition to MGS end treatment.

2. Specify end treatments for proposed on-site guardrail.  Repeat comment.  Evaluate GR-HDW or other end treatments adjacent to proposed pedestrian access gates near proposed parking lot.

3. This plan revision shows GR-2 guardrail through the proposed concrete channel access ramp.  Re-evaluate for proper use and constructability.  Typically GR-2 is not installed in concrete.  Evaluate Texas T-6 box culvert guardrail or something similar.

4. Remove GR-9 detail from Sheet C10.1 since not proposed.  Remove GR-7 detail also.

5. Provide a detail of the vehicular access gate proposed at the stream access ramp.  Repeat comment.  The detail on Sheet 12.0 is a pedestrian gate.

6. Provide a detail of the proposed “spill curb”.  Is it an upright 6 inch high curb?

7. Provide evidence that VDOT has reviewed the current scope of work shown on the plan and has no comments regarding the proposed work.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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